
Leesville Road High School Bimonthly Bulletin 

March 4, 2016 
 

Course Registration for 2016-17 

 

All current 9th through 11th grade students should register for courses through PowerSchool by this Sunday.  As 

of Thursday afternoon, only 50% of our students had registered.  Students who do not select classes will have 

classes selected for them. 

 

Quarter 3 

 

Believe it or not, the end of Quarter 3 is only 3 weeks away.  At that time, approximately 40% of a student’s 

semester grade is locked in.  Please help us remind students to finish the quarter strong.   

 

Graduation Product Information 

 

Jostens will be on campus at lunch on Wednesday, March 23 to deliver graduation products (announcements, 

thank you notes, key chains, etc.).  To pick up these items, they must be paid in full. Jostens will not deliver 

caps and gowns until May 6.   If your senior still has not ordered his/her cap and gown, please go to Jostens: 

Leesville Cap & Gown and do so now.   

 

Student Service Information 

 

Registration-The counselors have concluded meetings with every Junior, Sophomore and Freshman for 

registration.  Students and parents are encouraged to look at the information sent home with students to review 

grades, credits and plans for future class enrollment.   

Junior Meetings-The counselors met with all of their junior students in small groups in February. During these 

meetings, the counselors shared information about college and career planning and planning for their senior 

year. 

Sophomore Meetings-After spring break, the counselors will meet with all sophomore students in small groups 

to conduct a lesson with them on researching education options after high school.  They will also review credit 

totals and promotion requirements. 

Financial Aid Assistance-Sallie Busby, our financial aid counselor, is still with us one day a week through the 

middle of April to assist with completion of the Federal Financial Aid application. Parents may call the Student 

Services Office at 919-870-4260 to make an appointment. 

Scholarship/Military Information for Senior Assembly- Seniors who have been offered scholarships or are 

planning to serve in the military are recognized at the Senior Assembly. In order for this to happen, students 

will need to submit their information.  Students can include all scholarships they have been offered, even those 

to a school they are not planning to attend.  For scholarships, we will need a copy of the scholarship award 

letter, so seniors should be sure to keep these letters.  For military service, we will need documentation of the 

student’s enlistment.  A form to list this information can be found here: 

http://leesvillestudentservices.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/2/6/13266900/scholarhship_report_form_2015.pdf.  

Students may go ahead and start submitting their information. The final deadline to submit information will be 

May 25.  Let’s exceed last year’s total of just over 10 million dollars. 

Greater Raleigh National College Fair- This fair will be held on March 22 at the Raleigh Convention Center. 

Over 200 colleges from around the country will be in attendance. Information can be found here: 

http://www.nacacnet.org/college-fairs/students-parents/resources/Documents/2016Newsletters/16SRAL-

RaleighNewsletterEnglish.pdf 

http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1010368/Leesville-Road-High-School/Caps-and-Gowns/620560518/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/REGALIA/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/620560581/
http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1010368/Leesville-Road-High-School/Caps-and-Gowns/620560518/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/REGALIA/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/620560581/
http://leesvillestudentservices.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/2/6/13266900/scholarhship_report_form_2015.pdf
http://www.nacacnet.org/college-fairs/students-parents/resources/Documents/2016Newsletters/16SRAL-RaleighNewsletterEnglish.pdf
http://www.nacacnet.org/college-fairs/students-parents/resources/Documents/2016Newsletters/16SRAL-RaleighNewsletterEnglish.pdf


Calendar Highlights 

 

 Thursday, March 10: PTSA Spirit Wear Sales in Lobby during Lunch 

 Tuesday, March 15: LRHS Blood Drive 

 Thursday, March 24: Regular School Day for Students (Inclement Weather Makeup Day) 

 Friday, March 25: Holiday for Students and Staff and Beginning of Spring Break 

 Monday, April 4: First Day of School after Spring Break 

 

Attachments: 

     N/A      

           

 


